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New Hampshire Society of Certified Public Accountants Announces New Office Location 
 
The NH Society of CPAs is moving its headquarters from 1750 Elm Street Suite 403 to a new office 
space located at 500 N. Commercial Street Suite 502 also in Manchester, NH as of July 1, 2021. This 
move is to adjust for the limited need of large classroom educational space while enhancing the 
proficiency of accredited virtual CPE.  It also will help us promote our enhanced legislative 
advocacy efforts while continuing to support our members and business partners throughout the 
year.   
 
 
The new office address for NH Society of CPAs is: 
500 N. Commercial Street Suite 502 
Manchester, NH 03101 
Phone: 603-622-1999 (remaining the same) 
 
About NHSCPA: 
The New Hampshire Society of Certified Public Accountants is a state-wide professional 
organization with a membership of over 1300 CPAs and business professionals in public practice, 
industry, government and education. Our mission is to promote a better understanding and 
recognition of the CPA profession, anticipate and respond to member needs and advocate policies 
which serve NHSCPA members and enhances the professional environment, and to provide 
products and services that assist CPAs in providing quality professional services. For more 
information about the NHSCPA, please visit www.NHSCPA.org, or contact Juliana Sullivan at 
JSullivan@nhscpa.org or call 603-622-1999. 

### 
 

http://www.nhscpa.org/
mailto:jsullivan@nhscpa.org
http://www.nhscpa.org/
mailto:JSullivan@nhscpa.org

